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Using Vouchers at TOPs Friendly Markets 

 

-Vouchers can be used on Fresh Fruits and Fresh Vegetables and 

Fresh Herbs.  

-No change will be given for a voucher.   

-Use the full amount of the voucher for fruits and veggies, if 

possible, so you get full use of the voucher. 

-Separate the fruits and vegetables that you want to use with 

vouchers from any other items you are purchasing. **If 

purchasing items other than fruits and vegetables, please 

purchase them in a different transaction/order.  

-You no longer need to go to the customer service desk. 

-The vouchers will be processed at the cash-out. 

-The manager that supervises the registers will help the staff 

at the cashout to process the vouchers for payment. This is a 

new program for TOPs, please anticipate that TOPs staff are 

adjusting to the process. 

-Starting on May 9, 2023: The TOPS Friendly Market Location at 

425 Niagara Street Buffalo NY 14201 will accept Fruit and 

Vegetable Prescription Vouchers. 

Tops Locations That Accept Produce Bucks: 

-425 Niagara Street Buffalo NY 14201 

-1275 Jefferson Ave, Buffalo, NY 14208 


